Before the Public Service Commission

Of the State of Missouri

	In the Matter of the Application of PNG Telecommunications, Inc. for Approval of an Interconnection Agreement under the Telecommunications Act of 1996.
	))))
	Case No. TK-2004-0549

	
	
	


STAFF’S SUPPLEMENTAL FILING TO ITS MAY 20, 2004 RECOMMENDATION


COMES NOW the Staff of the Missouri Public Service Commission (“Staff” and “Commission”) and states:

1.
On May 20, 2004, Staff filed a Recommendation in this case, in which it recommended to the Commission that it grant PNG Telecommunications, Inc. approval of a facilities-based interconnection agreement with Southwestern Bell Telephone, L.P. d/b/a SBC Missouri (“SBC Missouri”), pursuant to the term of the Telecommunications Act of 1996.

2.
In the memorandum, which was attached to the recommendation, and labeled as Appendix A, Staff inadvertently, neglected to check the box that said that SBC Missouri provides basic local service.  Staff should have done so, and by this pleading makes that correction.


WHEREFORE, Staff prays that the Commission accept this Supplemental Filing to its Recommendation of May 20, 2004, and grant the relief set out in that filing.








Respectfully submitted,








DANA K. JOYCE








General Counsel








/s/ Bruce H. Bates
____________________________________








Bruce H. Bates

Associate General Counsel



Missouri Bar No. 35442








Attorney for the Staff of the 








Missouri Public Service Commission








P. O. Box 360








Jefferson City, MO 65102








(573) 751-7434 (Telephone)








(573) 751-9285 (Fax)








bruce.bates@psc.mo.gov  (E-mail)

Certificate of Service

I hereby certify that copies of the foregoing have been mailed, hand-delivered, or transmitted by facsimile or electronic mail to all counsel of record this 15th day of June 2004.







/s/ Bruce H. Bates
____________________________________








Bruce H. Bates

PAGE  

2

